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from your Student-at-Large, who went to Acadiane.
ch Announcementsîar Last Friday morning, at 7:30, three dent Union Building, and located around the campus, especially their 

of your Student Union Councillor the conference.
had the honour of representing We had a four hour store> copy travel agency,
UNB at the Canadian Organize- policy/organization meeting on the etc.. The show was held in their 
tion of Campus Activities (COCA) Friday afternoon, followed by sup- bar, called the “Grawood”, and 
regional conference. VP Activi- per and a free show featuring a was one °f best comedy acts I 
ües and Promotions Kim group called "Jambo", all at te SSSSSSfytiStelSSS 

Wettlaufer, Business Rep. Andrew new Ax Lounge at Acadia. The to see the Second City when they 
Fuller, and myself (your SAL) band contained two very talented come to Fredericton in the future, 
drove to Wolfville, Nova Scotia in musicians who sang along with a
our bright white rented Pontiac lot of preprogrammed background tog8* loaded up the rental, and

headed back the Freddy Beach, all 
the while reminiscing on how much 
we had learned about other universities.

If anyone would like more
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FREE CURLING!!!
the UNB/STU Curling Club invites all its past members and 
prospective new ones to come out to the Fredericton Golf and 
Curling Club (Golf Club Road) on Sunday, December 1,1991 

(8:30 - 10:30pm) for an informal curling session prior to the start of 
the 1991-92 season. Apart from being a very social game, curling 

is also easy to learn. So if you always wanted to give the sport a try, 
now is the time to do so. Instruction will be available. For more 
information, contact Luc at 458-9218 or Elizabeth at 450-6662.
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me
tie Sunbird. We had been given direc- music they had created, kind of 

tions to get to Acadia University like a live Kareokee machine. All 
which stated; “Take the Trans- that aside the new Ax Lounge was 
Canada to Halifax, then go from recently renovated in order to pro- information about COCA or the 
Halifax to Wolfville.” Simple vide the Acadia SU with their own conference that we all attended, 
emughwelhovghl.soourgroup concert venue, while maintaining
of three Native Mrntrealers drove a bar/club atmosphere. My hat Remember, campus ac-
down the Trans-Canada for about goes off to all of the Acadia stu- tivities are only as successful as 
five hours until we hit a fork in the dents who made our stay so much you are willing to make them: 
road. One direction said “Halifax fun, and were wiling to share some 
via the bridge,” and the other one of their secrets on how to have good S® SSf Ym S ALJon 

said “Halifax/Sackville,” so we quality entertainment on campus. \
naturally had one of those life cri-
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the Student Union Book Exchange for the second term will take 
place from Monday, January 6 to Friday January 17,1992, from 

9-12, and 1-4. If you wish to sell your textbooks please bring 
them in during the first week of the second term. As well we have 

lots of textbooks from the first term that you can buy.
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the Overseas Chinese Student Association will be holding a 
Social Dance on Friday November 29, 1991, from 9:00pm till 

1:00am in the SUB Cafeteria. Free admission, everybody welcome.

! Participation = Satisfaction

All day Saturday, minus 
ses on our hands. A quick decision lunch at the Ax, we met again for 
was made to go via the bridge, more policy/organization talks, as 
because we all felt that we would well as presentations from some 
see a big sign saying “UNB del- promoters and entertainment man- 
égalés go this way!” as soon as we agers. We talked about what bands 
arrived in Halifax. Well as you can and/or entertainment people in the 
imagine we did not find such a Atlantic region would like to see 
sign, and were quick to discover next term. Many big names were 
that we were lost. We realized that discussed but nothing was final- 
whenever someone is lost in the ized, so you will have to keep your 
Maritimes you’ve got to find an eyes and ears open for more de- 
Irving station in order to ask for tails. The COCA group also had a 
directions. We got off the high- full length brainstorming session 
way, pulled up to an Irving, and about winter carnival, and I’ll as- 
asked two petroleum engineers sure you that we will have a power 
how to get to Acadia. They told us packed week at the end of January, 
to way to Wolfville, including the i Saturday night we were 
fact that we should have made a off to Dalhousie University where 
right at that ol’fork in the road, so we were invited by their entertain- 
we headed back the way we came. ment co-ordinator to attend a show 
With only a minute to spare we by the “Second City Comedy 
arrived at Acadia, found their Stu- Troup”. Our new hosts showed us

YEOWOMEN FUNDRAISER!!! 
for those people in your life that have everything, we have a great 

Christmas gift suggestion - a Yeowomen T-Shirt or Sweatshirt!!! 
If you missed purchasing one of these fabulously fashionable items 

of excellent quality, don’t be dismayed. Contact any team 
member or cal Pam at 457-1226 or Mel at 450-6983. Help support 

your UNB Women’s Soccer Club.
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Sociology Grads!?
if anyone is interested in taking on the responsibility of creating the 
Class of ‘92 graduate composite photo, please leave your name and 
number at the Sociology Dept (Tilley 19). There is an urgent need 

for someone to come forward and offer their time, due to the fact thaï 
there is no sociology society to handle the project
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the Education Society wants You!!!1 Si(>ry on Air
get involved in your faculty. Are you interested in social events, 
fund raising, variety shows, educational workshops, rap sessions. 
Or how about our advisory councils? We need representatives 

in the areas of technology, home economics, french,
Mic Mac Maliseet, graduate students and Zoomers. Radification 

of the new executive council will take place in January, so 
watch for details. Our office is in Room 355 of Marshall D’Avry 

Hall, Thursdays from l-2pm. Drop in, or leave us a note, 
and if you want more information contact us. If you have any 

ideas, let us know as well. We need and want your input.

Sundays, on CHSR-FM 
10:15am - 11:15am 

97.9 FM_____.

Student Union 
Scholarships

r

The 9tU AnnuaL 
Arts CaBaret

►

if there is any talent out there now is your 
chance to preform. The Arts Undergraduate 
Society is looking for people to preform in the 
1992Arts Cabaret. If you can sing, dance, act, 
etc., we are looking for talent. If interested 
contact Doug Saunders at 453-4963 or 459- 
9731

The University of New Brunswick Student Union is currently 
accepting applications for two scholarships in the value of five hundred 
dollars each. Undergraduate students are invited to apply by submitting 
a resumé to the Student Union Office, Room 126, SUB. Deadline for 
applications is Wednesday, December1*.
The criteria for he scholarship are:

I ) Contribution to the University Community and student life;
2) Contribution to the community at large
3) Good academic standing.

orrl Drop by an information meeting Monday, Dec. 
2nd at 3:30 pm in Carelton Hail Rm. 125.


